

March 21, 2025

To:

School Leadership

From:

Elizabeth Suchan-Reitz

Mount St. Mary Academy Director of Admissions 716-877-1358 ext. 416

esuchan-reitz@msmacademy.org

Subject:

Mount St. Mary Academy announces 2025 summer camps

As space permits, please include the following item in an upcoming school/parish bulletin, social media or website postings:

## Mount St. Mary Academy announces 2025 summer camps for middle school girls

This summer, Mount St. Mary Academy looks forward to welcoming 4th-8th grade girls who are interested in any of our many summer camp opportunities this year including Dance Camp, Crochet Camp, Basketball Camp, Theater Camp, Volleyball Camp, Softball Clinics, Cooking Camp, and more!

## Parents can register their middle school aged girls at

https://www.msmacademy.org/annual-event/2025-summer-camps/

Please contact the Mount St. Mary Office of Admissions, at 877-1358 ext. 416 with any additional questions about MSM Summer Sessions 2025.

Thank you, we truly appreciate it.

Elizabeth Suchan-Rietz

Director of Admissions